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Deansway

 Woodloes Park
Warwick

CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


3rd June 2019
Dear Parent/Carer 
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This is a final letter with a few reminders before we leave for our travels next Monday morning! 

Firstly, we plan to send a text to you, when we arrive at our destination, to confirm our safe arrival.  Following on from this, subject to time constraints (and also internet access), we plan to put our first ‘Update’ on our website Monday evening.  We plan to update the website each evening.  Please navigate from the home page to the “What’s Going On” page and then “Cornwall Residential 2019” The internet can be ‘patchy’ where we are going, please therefore bear with us regarding this, we will do our best.   
A few quick reminders to make departure go as smoothly as possible:- 

· Meet at 8.30am inside the small hall on Monday 10th June.
· Ensure travel sickness tablet (if needed) is taken BEFORE coming to school
· Your child’s rucksack should contain personal belongings they need for travelling i.e., their packed lunch, snacks and drinks and spending money, handheld game, book, disposable camera etc.  Please DO NOT put packed lunch/snacks/drinks in their suitcase/holdall, as this will not be accessible during travel 
· Spending money MUST be in suitcase/holdall – NOT in rucksack.  There is no opportunity to spend it until we are at the Youth Hostel.  Reminder - please do not send ‘notes’ – just coins!   
· Your child should wear ‘layers’ i.e., take off/add garments if too hot, too cold.  A waterproof ‘pack-a-mac’ is recommended instead of a big bulky coat (this should be in their rucksack if required)
· No mobile phones allowed.  (They will be confiscated) 
** IMPORTANT**

With this letter, please find attached a blank ‘consent for administration of medication form’.  

If you know that your child will need to take medication whilst we are away (this includes travel sickness tablets for the return journey), then please complete and return this form on/before this Wednesday 5th June as we will need to include this information in our timetable in readiness for the trip. ALL medication needed during the trip is to be given to Miss Lyons at 8:30am on Tuesday 10th June in the original, named packaging and clearly showing your child’s name.  
*If your child starts a new course of medication just prior to the trip and needs to have this administered whilst away, please complete the attached form and hand this to Miss Lyons on the Tuesday at 8:30am.  Spare medication forms will be available on the morning.  PLEASE NOTE we will be taking Calpol and Piriton with us and this will be administered if/when required.   

In the event of an emergency, please contact the school (01926 497491) during office hours (8:30am – 4pm) or Mrs Barlow on 07724 180416 (out of school hours only.)
We have covered everything we can think of and look forward to seeing the children, raring to go, at 8:30am on Monday! 

Yours sincerely

Suz Jeffery
School Office 
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